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MICHIGAN FULLER M EDIC AL CENTER 

1425 M ICHIGAN STREET, N. E . 

GRAND RAPIDS. MICHIGAN 4 9503 

November 5, 1976 

President Gerald R. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear President Ford: 
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We find it most difficult to adequately express our 
feel i ngs concerning the election . Knowing you as a kind, forthright 
and responsive person, we are deeply saddened. The United States 
has lost a great leader. 

To us, you will always be a winner! 

Warmest regards, 

C. Mark Vasu, M.D., F.A.C.C. 
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